
RGSPA 
THE ROYAL GRAMMAR SCHOOL PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

Invites you to the 
 

 

Wednesday 20th September, 7pm - 9 pm  

Queen’s Hall, Royal Grammar School 

Come along and meet your fellow RGS parents. 

 
Get to know your son’s Head of 

Year. 

Meet the School’s Headmaster, Mr Wayne,     and 

hear his vision of the School’s future! 

 
Please book today for a wonderful opportunity to get to know each 

other and be part of the School’s life. 

Kindly note that this is parents only event - boys do not attend. 

To register please use RGS Little Box Office. 

Tickets cost £5 per person - this includes wine, juices, savoury snacks. 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE SCAN HERE TO BOOK YOUR TICKETS 
 

 
 

Parking at Uplyme car park, Hamilton Road. 

If this car park is full, please park on Ridgeway/Green Street. 
 

 

RGS Parents’ Association - Be Part Of it! 
Get involved with the PA and help us build a dynamic, inclusive community at 

RGS and raise funds to support our boys! 

Year 7 Parents 
Welcome Evening 


